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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest newsletter for September 2023. As autumn sets in,
the leaves on the trees are starting to show their beautiful new colours, marking
the start of the new season. We are thrilled to share with you all the latest
happenings and updates in our home.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Gayle Duthie
Home Manager

End of Summer Celebrations 

We celebrated the end of summer in style this year, hosting a garden party for all
our residents, their loved ones and staff. We had opted for a Caribbean theme
and were blessed with a gorgeous, sunny day for the occasion.
  
We fired up the BBQ, serving hotdogs and burgers and plenty of cocktails and
mocktails. Music and dancing filled the courtyard. We would all like to extend a
massive thank you to Jeremy W who very kindly provided our props and the
afternoon entertainment, the fabulous Bekkah, who blew us all away with her
outstanding singing and natural energy.  

We had several stalls set up around the courtyard, manned by our residents who
took great pride in selling all our home-made products. We had a tombola stand
and sold baked goods and handcrafted jewellery and cards.  

All money made on the day contributed to our summer fundraising. We are proud
to announce that we raised a whopping £1,066 in total! Thank you to all who
participated and donated towards our residents funds!

Out and About

We never pass up an opportunity to get out and about. This month we’ve enjoyed
several trips including Dobbies Garden Centre, the Palm Court and Johnston
Gardens.

Wellness and Pampering

When a bit of R&R is needed, our residents relish in our one-to-one pampering
sessions to boost that feel-good factor.  Our bespoke sensory room provides the
optimal therapeutic environment for our residents to relax in. 

Alternatively, our sensory room can be transformed into a vibrant hub of
excitement, adapted to our residents’ individual needs and preferences.

The “Rubislaw Adelines”

Our choir group runs every Tuesday, followed by a well-deserved afternoon tea.
This is a much-loved weekly affair at Rubislaw Park and is well-attended by our
residents and their loved ones.

Being Crafty

We always enjoy a spot of arts and crafts; be it flower arranging, card making or
seasonal crafting.
 
This month we utilised our skills and created some beautiful jewellery pieces
which were sold at our end-of-summer party.  Our residents were proud to
contribute to our fund-raising efforts with all money going towards activities and
events for all to enjoy.

Positive Mind, Body and Soul

Physical and mental games keep our minds and bodies active. They also bring
out a good bit of friendly competition amongst our staff and residents. 

Cooking Up a Storm

Every fortnight our residents put on their aprons and participate in making treats
for everyone in the home.  Once baked, we can sit back and enjoy the fruits of our
labour with a well-earned cup of tea.

For the Love of Dogs

We always look forward to our weekly dose of puppy love.  Both the staff and
residents adore when Jura and Poppy are in the home. Jura and Poppy lap up the
attention, treats and cuddles that they receive when they are in and we all relish in
the therapeutic effect that they have on us.

A Taste of the Past

For our reminiscence group session this month we decided to take a sensory trip
down memory lane.  We used our sensory room to host a smaller group tasting
session and watch reminiscence film reels on the projector.  We sampled rhubarb
and custards, Parma Violets, Dib-dabs, All Sorts, and many more tasty sweets
that we loved as children. The residents all thought this was a great idea and
thoroughly enjoyed swapping stories about their younger years.

Celebrations and Nominations

We were able to surprise our Manager, Gayle, with some well-deserved treats for
her special birthday this month. Gayle is always so generous to our staff and
residents, we were glad that we were able to spoil her a bit.

Staff News

Our Employee of the Month occurs on the last Friday of every month and all
nominated staff are celebrated for their hard work and dedication. Many
congratulations to all.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Rubislaw Park Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business
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